
Largoward Primary School 
Friday 13th December 2024 

 
‘Being Ourselves, Together!’ 

Our Values:  Safety, Kindness, Happiness, Respect, Learning 
 
What’s Happening Next Week? 
 

Monday 16/12 • PE day – please make sure your child has their PE kit 

• Re-arranged – Christmas lunch served today 

Tuesday 17/12 • Assembly with Mrs. Bain 

• 6pm – Christmas performance at the village church 

Wednesday 18/12 • 11am – Pupils visiting the village hall for coffee morning 

Thursday 19/12 • AM – Byre Theatre Panto  

Friday 20/12 • PM – Christmas Party 

• School finishes at 3pm for the holidays  

  
Please call 01334 659425 or email largowardps.enquiries@fife.gov.uk if you need to 

contact the school. 
 

Website:  https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/fi/largowardps/ 

P1-7 SWAY – Each week we will update with posts relating to our learning and experiences in school.  We 
hope you enjoy finding out more about our week.  Here is our new SWAY for 2024-2025! 
 

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/UXgUZVKNjAgwWuq2?ref=Link 
 

Festive Activities: 
 
Monday 16th – Christmas Lunch – due to a mix up with catering this will now be served on Monday.  Please 
select your child’s lunch option on iPayImpact. 
 
Tuesday 17th – 6pm – Performance at the Village Church – pupils have already been told what they need to 
wear by schools staff.  Please can they arrive at the church by 5.50pm so they can be ready to begin at 6pm.  
After the performance refreshments will be provided.  We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Thursday 19th AM – Byre Theatre Panto – please see email sent by Mrs Bain this week.  Pupils should wear 
school uniform and bring their water bottle and a small snack. 
 
Friday 20th December – PM – Christmas Party – pupils can come to school dressed in their party gear or 
bring it in to change over lunch. 

mailto:largowardps.enquiries@fife.gov.uk
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/fi/largowardps/
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/UXgUZVKNjAgwWuq2?ref=Link


  

 

 

Focus For Term 2: 
 

This week we have continued to learn how to sign the days of the week.  Why 
not give it a try at home: 
 

• How to Sign Days of the Week in British Sign Language (BSL) 
 

 

  

P4 National Standardised Assessments – January 2025: 
 
These assessments are scheduled to take place during weeks 2 and 3 of the new 
term in January.  Please follow this link to find out more:  Parents and Carers 

 
Assessment results can be shared with parents upon written request.   Please email 
Mrs. Bain using largowardps.headteacher@fife.gov.uk  

 

Making the most of this term:  
 
Fife Council have published a Sway to share with the families, Message for all our families – make the most of 
this term  to remind families about the importance of school attendance. This newsletter aims to encourage 
families to keep children in school until the final day of term, remind them when to keep children off school, and 
where to find support if the family needs help.  Click on the link below: 
 

Message for all our families - make the most of this term 
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